

This template has been designed for Victorian businesses to share with suppliers when a workplace can reopen after a case or cases of coronavirus (COVID-19). 
Copy the text below to insert into your letterhead and make sure to delete this instruction.
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Dear [supplier],
We are pleased to inform you that [insert business and site] is officially reopening.
The Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has informed us that we have satisfied requirements to safely reopen. Our business has been deep cleaned, appropriate staff have been tested, and close contacts exposed to coronavirus (COVID-19) have been identified.
We’d like to thank everyone who was been a part of this effort – and all our staff and customers for their efforts in stopping the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19).
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our staff, customers and visitors are asked to continue to follow DHHS advice by practising hand hygiene, making sure you stay 1.5 metres from anyone you don’t live with and wearing a face mask when you leave your home, unless you have a lawful reason.
For more information on current coronavirus (COVID-19) advice, visit the Department of Health and Human Services website (www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus) or contact the coronavirus (COVID-19) hotline on 1800 675 398 available 24 hours a day, seven days a week.
Thank you for your support of [insert business]. We look forward to seeing you soon.
Regards, ...

